
EIGHT POINT WIND, LLC 

NOTICE OF COMMENCEMENT OF OPERATION 

 

As of February 8, 2023 Eight Point Wind, LLC (“Eight Point”) has commenced commercial 

operation of its wind energy generating facility (“Project”) in the Towns of Greenwood and West 

Union in Steuben County, New York.  You can contact Eight Point with any complaints 

regarding the Project by calling (607) 301-3994 or by emailing a written complaint to the Site 

Operations Manager at Eldred.Bright@nexteraenergy.com.  You can also view Eight Point’s 

Complaint Resolution Plan at www.eightpointwind.com and submit a complaint through the 

website.   

http://www.eightpointwind.com/

